Trilliant Networks, Inc.

1100 Island Drive Redwood City California United States 95065

DECLARATION LETTER

Date: 2010/6/23
FCC ID: RV7-SC6010

To whom it may concern:

We, Trillianl Networks, Inc., declares that the device does not have

“Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies” and/or “on DFS frequencies” while

applying for the following product.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not

hesitate to contact us. Thank youl!

Sincerely yours,

Trilliant Networks, Inc.

Paul Anthony Gordon / VP, Engineering
TEL: 1-650-204-5124

FAX: 1-650-508-8096

E-mail: pgordon@trilliantinc.com





